8 December 82

HARRY TAVITIAN

ACYOA 8uditing Committee

41 Marshall S¥®reet

Yonkers, N.Y. 10705

Dear Harry,

Well over a month has passed since you reckived the financial materials of the
ACYOA Armenian Studies Programs -~ 1082. Since we have not heard from you with
any quastions, we assume that all is in some form of order.

As your earliest convenience, kindly retmun the complete packet with all the
financial materials, along with your opinion regarding the audit.

We ask this be given your attentlon since we are preparing the ¥Minutes of the
1982 General Assembly, and whodd like to include this in the mailing to all
parishes and AHN@gefhapters, along with the Minutes. We anticipate the Minutes
ghall be mailéd out before the end of the month.

Hope all is well with you and family. Have a most blessed and joyode Christmas
and may your New Year be filled with many good and happy moments.

Sincerely yours,

JAMES MAGARIAN
Executive Secretary - ACYOA
Dioeeas of the Armenian Church




